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Please make sure we have your up-

to-date contact number and email 

address so that we can contact you 

and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

Hi everyone 

I can’t quite believe we are nearly at the real end of the school year. It has certainly been a very strange 

year and it looks like things will still be different when we come back in September.  

Today we have sent out the annual report for pupils via Purple Mash. Due to data protection laws we 

have to send reports through a secure method so by uploading them onto your Purple Mash account 

only you can access it without needing another password. All reports should be uploaded by the end of 

today. You will also receive an email with information about classes for next year and some other 

updates, and a presentation from your new class teacher. This also has your holiday homework on it. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your current class teacher using the class email 

address. 

Next week school will close on Monday for Year 6 bubbles, on Wednesday for Reception and Year 1 

bubbles and at 1pm on Thursday 16th July for Year 5 bubbles and all other pupils.  

We hope you are all keeping well, it has been worrying to hear that a few families have been affected 

by the virus and we wish you all a speedy recovery. Stay safe x  

 Mrs Barnes 

Learning Champions of the Week - You are fantastic! 

    

Harvey C 

    Harry W 

      Brandon B 

   Jess W 

     Faith S 

  Lacey G 

      

       



 

Please look at your 

holiday homework 

on the presentations 

sent today 


